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RE: Menie - URGENT AND CONFIDENTIAL
Ann Faulds

to:

Christine Gore/P&ES SMT/Abdnshire
21/07/2009 17:42
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Christine
Thank you for this update.

| agree and understand that any letter which is submitted by TIGLS may be subject to
disclosure under Freedom of Information legisiation.

| also agree that any CPO process would and should be in the open - including the decision
of the Council on whether or not to use their powers.

| was surprised at reported comments by Councillor Ford about discussions behind closed
doors - | cannot see how any Council would make a CPO 'behind closed doors' and | am

sure that Clir Ford is aware of that, having been chair of Planning Committee.
Kind Regards

Ann

Ann Faulds

Partner

Planning and Transportation
Telephone: 0131 200 7452
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Mobile 07785 742886
E-mall ann.faulds @ dundas-wilson.com
Web www.dundas-wilson.com

From: Christine Gore/P&ES SMT/Abdnshire [mailto:Christine.Gore@aberdeenshire.gov.uk]
Sent: 21 July 2009 05:28 PM

To: Ann Faulds

Subject: Menie - URGENT AND CONFIDENTIAL

Ann,

The information which Tripping Up Trump has got about the CPO request has
come from a letter from myself to Nicol Stephen MSP, in response to a
letter from him raising concerns on behalf of a constituent.

We are going to issue a clear statement which I will copy to you.

You will understand that I was not going to tell an MSP anything other than
the truth, when asked. Similarly, now that the BBC has got hold of this we
are of the view that we should simply be upfront about matters - as we have
previously discussed, we would have to release the information should we

get an FOI request.

I think it is probably, on balance, not a bad thing that this is out in the
open, as it avoids speculation and we can be clear about the process that
is being followed.

I am here all day tomorrow if you want to speak to me ﬁbout this.
Christine.

Christine Gore

Director of Planning & Environmental Services
Aberdeenshire Council

Tel: 01224 665510

Fax: 01224 664888
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This e-mail may contain privileged information intended solely for the use of the individual to whom
it is addressed. If you have received this e-mail in error, please accept our apologies and notify the
sender, deleting the e-mail afterwards. Any views or opinions presented are solely those of the e-
mail's author and do not necessarily represent those of Aberdeenshire Council. -
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